
From: Doug Hancock 
Sent: March 12, 2025 12:51 PM 
To: FVRD Info <info@fvrd.ca> 
Subject: Item 9.6 Fill permit/ Meeting 

You don't often get email from 

Hello, my name is Doug Hancock 

. Learn why this is important 

My wife and I purchased our 4.7 acre prope1ty at 35225 Dale Rd approximately 1-1/2 years ago. 
Our intentions where and are to strut a Christmas tree fa1m using approximately 3 acres. 
Unfo1tunately we didn't know at the time of purchase that the east side of our property floods 
thrn the fall and winter making it impossible to grow trees as the tree plugs would become 
submerged under water. We have spent close to $30,000.00 in hiring smveyors, an Agrologist 
and an engineering fnm (Associated Engineering) . We picked Associated Enginee1ing to prepare 
and submit our pennit because of there extensive knowledge of the valley and the water ways in 
it. 
We have met all of the requirements and then some so we could make our land frum able with 

the least runount of impact to our ru·ea as the water moving across our land at a 1 % slope would 
be absolutely minimal to water entering the slough and would actually help our neighbour as the 
water cmTently pools on our property then flow onto there's. 
I know there has been a lot of illegal dumping going on in this valley and that the majority of fill 

pennits are prope1ty owners asking or looking for forgiveness. 
My question is why do we have to be punished by denying our pe1mit when we've done 

everything the con ect way? 
We ru·e looking for pennission not forgiveness! 

P.S. I do realize that there is a concern with an accumulative impact on the valley over time but 
also want to reiterate that this is why we hired Associated Engineering as they understand this 
valley and the water in it probably better than anyone else! 

Regards 
Doug Hancock 




